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Madame President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Kenya and thanks them for the national report. 
Myanmar commends the positive measures taken by Kenya to amend national laws and policies, with an aim to greater promotion and protection of human rights, gradual reduction of infant mortality and increment of educational institutions.
In constructive spirit, Myanmar recommends;  
1 	Continue efforts to address access to education by children living in the rural areas by ensuring adequate infrastructures and educational resources. 
2.	Step-up measures to provide psychosocial support, shelters and safe houses for victims of domestic, sexual and gender based violence. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]3.	Continue measures to address poverty reduction by supporting women’s participation in private economic activities.  
We wish Kenya a successful UPR. 

I thank you, Madame President.
